From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 24 July 2017 10:33
To: 'Lemmy Nwabuisi'

Subject: RE: Notice of Seeking Possession [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Dear Lemmy Nwabuisi

| am writing this email as | have just spoken to my son Simon Cordell and | believe a meeting has been set for
the 26/07/2017 at 12:00 at your office. We would still like to have the meeting but could the location be changed
to my home 23 Byron Terrace N9 7DG. 1 think it would be too much for my son to come to the office.

If you could get back to me | would be grateful.

Regards

Lorraine

From: Lemmy Nwabuisi [mailto:Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 19 July 2017 16:46

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Re: Notice of Seeking Possession [SEC=0FFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Ms Cordell,

Please find attached copy of a Notice of Seeking Possession that was posted through Mr Cordell’s letterbox
this afternoon at 4.05pm. The notice is served as a result of reports of anti-social behaviour made against Mr

Cordell by some of his neighbours and Enfield Council members of staff.

We will advise Mr Cordell to seek independent legal advice from a solicitor or the Citizens Advice Bureau in
respect of this notice.

Kind Regards

Lemmy Nwabuisi

Anti-Social Behaviour Team
Community Safety Unit
Environmental & Community Safety
B Block North

Civic Centre

Enfield

EN1 3XA

Tel: 020 8379 5354

Mob: 07583115576

Classification: OFFICIAL




